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The weeks are flying by as we 
are rapidly approaching half 
term, meaning we are almost 
halfway through this academic 
year. At this important time in 
the school year your child’s 
teacher is busily writing their 
annual progress report. You will 
receive this just before half 
term, however, please look out 
next Friday for information 
coming to you regarding booking 
your 1 to 1 parent consultation 
which is taking place on the 
21st and 22nd of February.

These are important meetings where you will have the opportunity 
to talk through your child’s report, the progress that they have 
made so far at mid-point in the academic year and their important 
next steps.

This week I have had the pleasure of spending a lot of time looking 
closely at the progress of so many of our children, especially in 
writing and mathematics. I have been overwhelmed at their hard 
work and achievement and I am looking forward to seeing what 
they are capable of achieving as the year continues. 

This week we have had a number of visitors to school to look at 
teaching and learning at Beacon and they have also been 
impressed by our children’s learning and knowledge. 

Finally, can I give a big shout out to our head boy and girl Mason 
and Lola for joining me this week to receive a special thank you 
from our Mayor for our fundraising efforts in the autumn term.

Wishing you a super weekend, let’s hope that this mild weather 
continues. 



Key Events for next week– KS1 and Shine
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
Travelling as 

different transport in 
PE!

Innovating in T4W. 
Who is your new 

character going to 
be?

Flight to the future in 
Jigsaw...

Exploring the 
number 6 with Six 

Dinner Sid.

Drop everything and 
read. Bring a book 

from home.

Year 1
An exciting hook for 
our new non-fiction 

writing unit.

Exploring what makes 
some people and 
places in Cornwall 

sacred.

Ball Skills.
Play games and 

learning new skills.

Working on our 
number lines in 

maths.

Drop 
everything and read. 
Bring a book from 

home.

Year 2

Building tall towers 
to launch our new 
DT learning about 

structures.

Drawing our new text 
maps!

Building freestanding 
structures in DT: will 

they be stable?

PE fitness and 
continuing with 

our superhero music 
project.

Drop everything 
and read. Bring a 
book from home.

Shine
Slime afternoon! 

Reward for collecting 
all our tokens.

Designing a Norse 
mythical map.

Shopping trip!
Rock steady and 

cooking.

Drop everything and 
read. Bring a cook 

from.



Key Events for next week– KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3 PE fundamental skills
A look at dynamic 

sculptures
Making our own Modroc 

sculptures

Our art gallery 
and appraising 

our work

Writing punny 
headlines

Year 4
Writing our own 
warning tale!

Geography - Start 
our rainforest unit

Tag rugby with the 
Cornish Pirates

Learning our new 
talk for writing 

text

Fabulous 
French

Year 5
Sensational

Science
An introduction 
to Biographies

The Big Multiplication 
Challenge

An epic Hockey 
Match

Fabulous 
French

Year 6

Grammar homework 
club.

Geography debate 
writing about 

renewable energy

Show off what you 
have learnt so far 
in a reading paper

Maths homework club
Reading 

homework club

Toast and 
topping for our 

star charts

Cosmonauts Amazing

Art

Sensational 
Science

PSHE Cooking Computing



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

What another busy week in Reception. We 
have continued our learning all about Chinese 
New Year. We have enjoyed making Chinese 
lanterns and having a go at writing numbers 
and letters using Chinese characters. We have 
loved learning all about Chinese New Year and 
the story behind the celebration. We love 
learning! We are so proud of all the children.

This week we have been changing the nursery 
rhyme Here we go round the mulberry bush. At 
first, we changed the actions that we did then 
later in the week we decided to change the 
mulberry bush to a blue pterodactyl. We found a 
blue pterodactyl and walked around it as we 
sang the new version of our song. 

Next week we are going to learn the song Dingle 
Dangle Scarecrow.



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week in Year 1 we have been 
geographers. The children have been 
learning lots about the weather and how 
this can affect our lives. They have also 
been working really hard to improve their 
ball skills. They have been dribbling and 
rolling with accuracy and using dodging 
skills too whilst playing a game 
competitively.

We are so proud of the progress everyone in
Year 2 is making with their reading. Thank
you to everyone reading at home and we are
sure you are seeing the fantastic progress
too. We have shared some great stories and
poetry this week and it is wonderful to see
all the children showing their love of reading.
Well done super readers!



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week, in our Art lessons, we have been 
learning how watercolors can be used to 
create atmosphere and depth. We have 
explored how to mix colors, different wet-on-
wet techniques and a range of wet-on-dry 
techniques. We then created observational 
sketches of plants and used our new 
watercolor painting skills to add depth and 
detail.

To kick off our week, Year 3 enjoyed a Brazilian 
drumming workshop. We followed this up 
listening to different genres, and it turns out 
that Year 3 (as well as Mrs Searle) are little 
rockers with preference for rock music. The 
children have also enjoyed writing their own 
defeat the monster stories with some excellent 
tricks and twists in the tales. Poetically, the 
children have written extra stanzas about being 
knights to add to our King Arthur inspired 
medieval epic.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week our incredibly talented Year 5 children have
been showing off their coding abilities. They have learnt
how to use 'tabs' to create efficient code. We used traffic
lights as a focus for simulating a physical system and
developed code with instant, real-world impact.
We then explored a football game and discovered how to
code controls before adding friction into our simulation.
We rounded off our coding learning by 'introducing
strings' into a scenario where children were developing a
game to collect items of their choosing.
What an incredible week full of highly complex learning.

Year 6 have once again been working so hard this week!
We have had so many children attending Brainy Breakfast 
club and after school SATS homework clubs. All the Year 
6 teachers are so impressed with how diligently the 
children are engaging with their SATS homework.

All this hard work is paying off – the children have made 
amazing progress in all their lessons, and we are 
extremely proud of them.

Keep up the hard work Year 6!



Cosmonauts and Shine ‘Highlight of the Week’

Shine have had a lovely week of different and 
exciting things! We had a music lesson where 
we got to try different instruments. Then we 
joined an online Build for Birds challenge where 
we learnt about habitats, different birds and 
how to care for the animals. We then had to 
try and build a Lego bird habitat.
On Thursday we cooked a yummy cake with 
Mrs Knight and used our measuring and 
sharing skills.

This week for our 'All 
Around the World' topic 
we have visited Antarctica. 
We created Arctic 
dioramas, investigated 
how polar bears and 
penguins stay warm and 
dry and made homemade 
ice cream.
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pmto 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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Thursday 8th February Reports out to parents

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February Half Term

Monday 19th February INSET Day – school closed to pupils

Thursday 20th February Year 6 Parent residential meeting

Wednesday 21st February –
Thursday 22nd February

Parent consultations

Monday 26th February –
Wednesday 28th February

Year 6 on residential in London

Thursday 29th February 7-9pm Song Fest – Liskeard Public Hall

Monday 4th March – Wednesday
6th March

Year 5 on residential to Manchester

Friday 8th March World Book Day

Monday 11th March Adventure Week starts
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Monday 18th March Last week for Afterschool clubs

Wednesday 27th March The Royal Beacon Show

Thursday 28th March Year 4 seeing the Wizard of Oz in Plymouth Theatre

Thursday 28th March Rock steady concert PM

Friday 29th March Friday 12th April Easter Holidays

Thursday 18th April- Friday 19th 
April

Year 3 Residential to Bristol

Monday 6 May Bank Holiday

Monday 27 May – Friday 31st May Half Term

Wednesday 24 July Summer Holiday begins
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